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Convocation - Are you Ready! 8/15/22
College Day - 8/16/22
Student Services Photographs of all staff -
8/16/22, 1-3 pm Building 1600, Lobby Area
1st Annual Halloween Costume Contest &
Potluck - more details are coming... 

Coming Events!

       Monday, October 31st.

Volunteers
at the market

Classified Gatherings

Ice Cream Social

Senate Pot Luck

Bagel Morning



Welcome to Student Services

Jennifer Linninger;
Veterans First Outreach Specialist.

Fun Fact: Jennifer has a
Master’s in Counseling
emphasis in Student

Development in Higher
Education, is fluent in

American Sign Language,
and excels at being a taxi
driver for her boys(ages 10
and 14), primarily to sports

practices and games. 



Sherita Waters; 
DSPS Counselor Assistant
Fun Fact: She wanted

to be a pastry chef and
was accepted into the

San Francisco
California Culinary
Academy Baking &

Pastry program.




Maria Glidden; 
EOPS/ CalWORKs Counselor

Assistant
Fun Fact: Came to us
from CSUEB and is a

Die Hard Yankee
Fan.

Shriya Shah; 
DSPS Multi-Media Technology Specialist 

Fun Fact: She once scripted, directed,
and emceed a parody mime dance
videos at a friend's 50th birthday
party and it went super-viral on

social media for months.










Con't - Welcome to Student Services

Kristi Vanderhoof; 

Career Center Coordinator



Fun Fact: She got her first job at LPC as an
instructional assistant and English

teacher back in 2013 through a “Skype”
interview while teaching English in
Oaxaca, Mexico. She also plays the

ukulele. 




Julie Nguyen; 
General Counselor

Fun Fact: Julie comes to us from
San Jose City College. She love cats
and their weird habits. She has two

cats named Rick and Mocha.

Lisette Rocha;
Financial Aid Outreach Specialist

Fun Fact: She is bilingual in English
and Spanish, if she could have any

superpower, it would be to know every
language so she could connect with

and understand others.

Jennifer Tonn; 
VRC Counselor Assistant

Fun Fact: While Jenn
was a child of the 80’s,

she knows very little pop
culture or 80s movie’s

references. She
attributes this to

growing up on a farm
where she didn’t have

access to a movie
theater. 



SHOUT OUT! 





VPSS Office - Student Assistant 
Cate Goldsberry

Awarded Scholarship in Creative
Writing;



Our student assistant, Cate, has been writing
and creating stories for years. Recently she
decided to apply for the Tri-Valley Writers

Scholarship. She won the award and felt
honored to receive accolades for her writing.
This reinforces the direction she wants to go

with her career goals and gets her writing more
exposure. Cate said, “I am so grateful to have

my work recognized after years of refining my
style and voice.” She is currently working on a

collection of short horror stories, a fantasy
novel, and several original songs, and plans to

go into creative writing and editing as her
major.  








Did you know! 

Disney+ 
August 17, 2022

Yvette's daughter - Malia Nahinu (Malia
Arrayah): is the New SHE-HULK - she is

the stunt double!  Check it out!

Sarah (Bettencourt) & Sean Anderson 
tied the knot on June 4, 2022

Fun Fact:
They met at LPC in AJ55 Criminal Justice Class.

Let's give them all a round of applause!

XOXOXOXO

Kiley Zieker 
promoted to 

Executive Assistant for
Business  Services!

Honorable Mention!



A newsletter is a
regularly distributed

publication that is
generally about one main

topic of interest to its
subscribers. Newspapers
and leaflets are types of 

Business  And
Concept

LPC 32ND ANNUAL COMMENCEMENT 2022
After two years of Covid-19 plaguing the world, we were back for
our 32nd Annual Commencement Ceremony 2022 in person! 
 As you know Julie Thornburg retired, passing the baton and her
task list to Yvette Nahinu, New Executive Assistant &
Commencement Coordinator. Yvette jumped right in, and thanks
to the help of seasoned volunteers & eager newbies, was able to
execute two amazing ceremonies.  It went off without a hitch,
come join the fun next year.

 "Yvette is grateful and apprecitive for all the help she received
for her first commencement at LPC". 



Business  And
Concept

Commencement Time with
our Grad Central Team

They did an amazing job of decorating
the Tutorial Center for our graduating
students. Looks like they also had a
great time in the process. Yes, your are
seeing correctily the year was
transposed,lol. It is a Covid year afterall.




